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May 21, 1064 

BY COURIER SERVICE 

Honorable J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 
The President's Commission 
200 Maryland Avenue, N. E. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

Reference is made to Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) 
letter to this Bureau dated May 13, 1964, CIA file CSCI-3/701,351, 
one copy of which was designated for you by CIA. 

There are enclosed two copies of a memorandum dated 
March 10, 1964, classified "Confidential," concerning Eugene 3. 
Hobbs. This memorandum vas.received by this Bureau from Lir. C. R. 
Wilson, Office of Naval Intelligence, Ylashington, D. C. 

For your information referenced CIA letter was prompted 
by the data in the enclosed memorandum. CIA had been requested to 
review the data in the memorandum and analyze it. This is for 
your information. 

Upon removal of the classified enclosures this 
transmittal letter nay be declassified. 
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